
Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request.   
 
The information that you are seeking is held by this office and is set out below. 
 

1) The costs of running the former Humberside Police Authority in its final two 
years of its existence. 
In practical terms, this should be 2011/12 and 2012/13. 

2011/12 - £1,518,142 
2012/13 (part Police Authority/part OPCC) - £1,434,396 

 
2) The costs of running the PCC's office for 2013/14. 

2013/14 - £1,224,942 
 
3) The projected costs of running the PCC's office for 2014/15. 

2014/15 projected - £1,194,940  
 
4) For each year, the number of staff employed by either the police authority or PCC. 

 
Staff numbers were/are as follows: 
2011/12 - 13 
2012/13 - 14 
2013/14 - 14 
 
The current staff structure of the OPCC can be found on our website at 
http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-
You/Transparency/Who-we-are-and-what-we-do/OPCC-staff-structure-0914.pdf. 
 
Following the approval by the Home Secretary of the Second Stage Staff Transfer, a 
Corporate Support Team has been created.  This consists of 26 posts, 2 of which are 
currently vacant – the structure can again be found on our website at 
http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-
You/Transparency/Who-we-are-and-what-we-do/CST-staff-structure.pdf.   The Corporate 
Support Team was established to avoid any duplication of work that occurred as a result of 
the Commissioner and the Force having staff carrying out similar roles.  The team, which 
both the Chief Constable and the Commissioner have access to, is jointly funded.  For 
further information on the reasons behind the creation of the Corporate Support Team 
please see the relevant decision records on our decision log as follows: 
http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-You/Decision-
Log/2013/dr142013.pdf ; http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-
for-You/Decision-Log/2013/dr282013.pdf and http://www.humberside-
pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-You/Decision-Log/2013/dr382013.pdf.   
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied information 
in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have 
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the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made 
within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
Tower Grange Police Station 
Holderness Road 
Hull 
HU8 9HP 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

